
     St Cecilia’s Catholic School 
Panonia Road, Wyong. 2259 
Telephone: (02) 4353 2922 

Fax: (02) 4353 2943 
Email: scw@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Web: www.scwdbb.catholic.edu.au  
 

       
         22nd September, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Great holiday 

We hope you all have a wonderful holiday. I pray that God blesses you and keeps you safe while 
you enjoy quality time together. School returns on Monday 12th October. 

 

Superhero Day 

This week our Mufti Day is Superhero Day and will be on Friday, 25th September. Your children 
can come to school dressed as their favourite Superhero. 
 

Term 4 Uniform  

All children should be in their full summer uniform when they return to school next term. 
 

Water Bottles 

Can we please ask you to ensure your children have a water bottle each day at school. As the 
children are not allowed to use the bubblers they need their own bottle. 

 

School Oval and Garden 

We are happy to say that the full oval and garden sandpit area will reopen next term. We look forward 
to the return of the chickens and the various gardens to be planted. A reminder to parents that this 
area is out of bounds after school.  
 
Parent afternoon pick up 

Can I please remind parents picking children up in the afternoon, you still need to enter via the 
back gate, go around the back of the hall, collect your children and return out the back gate. This 
keeps the flow of traffic moving and helps us comply with restrictions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens  
PRINCIPAL 
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 From the REC 
 

 
 
 

2020 First Eucharist 
 
Please read the below letter from the Wyong Parish that outlines the First 

Eucharist registration process. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We wish to congratulate all the children who have recently made their First Reconciliation. 
The Parish Community have been prayerfully supporting the children in their journey of Faith.  

As you would be aware instruction for First Eucharist has commenced and will be completed by 
the end of this school term.  

Please contact Jo on 0424 763 734 to book in for one of the following First Eucharist Ceremonies. 
Please note: with the current COVID restrictions, we are limited to 45 people per Mass.  Regrettably, 
we will need to limit the numbers of guests to 5 per family (if your immediate family is larger than 5 
please mention this as you're making your booking).  

St Cecilia’s Church 23 Byron Street, Wyong  
Friday 6th November 5pm or 6.30pm  
Friday 13th November 5pm or 6.30pm  

St John Fisher Mass Ctr Hicks Lane Tumbi Umbi  
Friday 6th November 5pm or 6.30pm  
Friday 13th November 5pm or 6.30pm  

If you have any questions, please contact me on 4352 1011 or 0424 763 734.                                                 
May God bless you and keep you and your loved ones safe.                                                                                                                                                                                      

Jo Helm,                                                                                                                                 
Parish Coordinator                                                                                                    
0424 763 734                                                                                                       
Wyong Catholic Parish                                                                                           
Office phone 02 4352 1011  
Office email wyongparish@bbcatholic.org.au  
Web page https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/wng/  
 
 
 



 
 
 

Term 4  

Socktober Fundraiser 

  
At St Cecilia’s we are going to support one of the initiatives of Catholic Mission by participating in 
Socktober. This initiative aims to ‘sock it to poverty’ by providing better living, educational and 
formation opportunities to some of the world’s most vulnerable children. The children are invited to 
wear crazy socks and bring a gold coin donation on Friday, the 16th of October. We thank you for 
your support. 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners 
  
We have all been affected in different ways by the current pandemic and I do hope that you are all 
are coping well and feeling safe in your own situation. 
  
The many different and unusual changes have been very dramatic for our Church and Parish. As well 
as the restrictions imposed for Mass and religious services, our usual social activities have completely 
stalled. There has been no morning teas, luncheons, Christmas in July, shoebox collection, Bunnings’ 
Barbecue or any other social or fundraising activities. 
  
The Parish income this year has not gone close to previous years, while our daily expenditure has not 
changed, but rather has increased because of the additional expenditure necessary to ensure we are 
meeting all the COVID sanitation and safety requirements. 
  
For the above reasons it has been decided there will be a ‘100 Club’  run over 10 weeks between 
October and December. These funds will help with the continuing overall expenses. 
  
Thank you for your support of our parish during these difficult times. 
  
Please see the information below this will outline all the details of cost, prizes and dates. 
  
May the Holy Family continue to bless you and keep you safe. 
                
Kerry Bugden  

PPC Secretary 
  
 



Parish ‘100 Club’ 

 
The funds raised through this ‘100 Club’ will be used to help defray overall Parish expenses. 
The ‘100 Club’ will run for 10 weeks with results published each week in the Church Bulletin from 11 
October to 13 December. A results chart will be on display at each Church. 
 
Cost and Payment Information 
The one-off cost of a number for 10 weeks is $40. The total amount can be paid in full by 7 October 
or by three (3) separate payments of 

$10 by 20 September 
$15 by 27 September 
$15 by 7 October 

Payments can be made by placing money in an envelope marked 
100 Club 
Name 
Contact Details (phone or address) 
Amount enclosed 

 
Please place your envelope into the box labelled 100 CLUB inside the Church.  Otherwise, you can 
hand them to Kerry Bugden at St John Fisher, Barbara Fish, Arlene Barnett or Rove at St Cecilia’s. 

  
Prizes 
Weeks 1-9              1st       $80 

                          2nd      $40 
  

WEEK 10                 1st       $400 
                          2nd       $200 
                          3rd       $100 

 
Please note – Should the ‘100 Club’ not be fully subscribed, prizes will be adjusted. 
  
Number Draw will occur following relevant weekend Masses and subscribers will be notified. 
  
Prize Draw will take place after one Mass each weekend with results published in the Parish Bulletin. 
  
Charts showing subscribers and winners will be posted at each church. 
  
Additional Information or Questions please phone Kerry Bugden on  02 4388 2938 
  
Important Information 

 

• Weekend and Weekday Masses have resumed with limitations of 50 
people per Mass.  
 

• Live-stream Mass is every Sunday at 9:30am on Facebook. Please use 
this link www.facebook.com/wyongcatholicparish  

  

http://www.facebook.com/wyongcatholicparish


 
 
 

HOME SPIRITUALITY 
 
 

To view the Home-Based Spirituality program sessions, please go to:  
http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/calendar.html 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Parish Mass Times for St Cecilia’s Parish 
 

 
 

 
 
 

God Bless 
Mrs Jamie Dowling 
Religious Education Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

St Cecilia’s Wyong 

Saturday Vigil 5pm 
Sunday 7.30am and 9.30am 

St John Fisher, Tumbi Umbi 

Saturday Vigil 5pm 
Sunday 8.30am & 5pm  

http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/calendar.html


 

Library News 
 
 

 
 
Book Week 2020 is going to be celebrated a little differently this year at St 
Cecilia’s in order for us to be compliant with Covid – 19 restrictions. 
 
During the first 4 weeks of Term 4 each stage will be given the opportunity on 
a designated Wednesday to come dressed as a book character for the day. A 
fun day of activities to do with books and reading will be organised by our Year 
6 students. 
 
Dates for each stage are:    
                                                                                                                       
Week 1 Wednesday October 14 Kindergarten 

Week 2 Wednesday October 21 Year 1 and 2 

Week 3 Wednesday October 28 Years 3 and 4 

Week 4 Wednesday November 4 Year 5 and 6 

 
Thank you for your support 
 
Mrs Virginia Cumming 
Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Canteen News 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This week’s online lunch order special is Frozen Apple Blackcurrant Juice Cups. 
There is limited stock of Chocolate Brownie Slice and Macaroni 
Cheese as we transition to the New Summer Menu, available 
Term 4. 
 
Thank you again for your support during Term 3 and I look 
forward to serving families next term. 
 
Happy and safe holidays! 
     
Mrs Catherine Berry 

Canteen Manager 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

From the FLO 

Dear Parents, 

This year seems to be flying by and yet I think we all need a recharge and a holiday.  I hope 
that you all enjoy the break ahead remembering to spend some quality time with your 
families.  Our life has been very different with Covid but I think that we have all worked out 
ways to enjoy family time and this has had a positive impact. 

 Leave the darkness and light a candle (Father Bob Maguire)  

I heard this said recently and feel that this can apply to us all when we may be facing 
difficulties. 

Looking forward to seeing you next term. 

Mrs Bernadette Daniel 

Family Liaison Officer 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 



Yamma 
Last week in our Yarn up group we looked at the history and origin of the Didgeridoo (Yidakee) & had 
one of our new students, Xavier Saunders play a little for the children to hear. Xavier is 9 years old 
and has been learning to play the Didgeridoo for 2 years. 
  
After a great performance, Xavier explained to the children how he plays and answered some great 
questions from the other students about his experience. 
 
Ms Jodie Bourke 

Aboriginal Education Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 


